
 

 

All Pakistan Newspapers Society 
ST-1/E, Block-16, KDA Scheme 36, Gulistan-e-Jauhar, Karachi 

Tel: 34012491-4, Fax: 34012495, email: apns@apns.com.pk,  web:www.apns.com.pk 

 

 

 

Ref: APNS/2012/247     December 19, 2012 

 

To: All Sindh Based Member Publications. 

 

Sub: Current Year Bills against Ads of SID  

 

Dear Sirs, 

 

We are in receipt of letter No. DI(Advt.)/INF/2012/635/12  dated December 17, 2012 from Sindh 

Information Department wherein it has undertaken to make payment against bills of current 

financial year i.e. 2012 received till December 20, 2012 from APNS member publications by 

December 31, 2012. It has further assured that Rs.120 million against outstanding liability will 

also be paid by January 01, 2013 positively. We are pleased to inform you that as a gesture of 

goodwill, we have decided to restore the business of Sindh Government with effect from 

December 18, 2012.  

 

All Sindh based member publications are hereby requested to provide bills against ads of Sindh 

Government for the current year i.e. 2012 by December 20, 2012 to Sindh Information 

Department positively under intimation to APNS 

 

Thanking you, 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

-s/d- 

 

( Masood Hamid ) 

Secretary General 

        APNS 


